
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 25th February 2019 

World Book Day 

This year at Sutton Road, we are going to be celebrating World 

Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  World Book Day celebrates the 

joy and value of books, especially for children. We would like to 

invite you to join us in helping your child to make the most of this 

special occasion!  

Nurseries, schools and libraries across the UK celebrate the day 

with a huge range of events and activities. Here at Sutton Road, we 

will also be taking part with lots of exciting things planned!  

Sutton Road children will be creating a potato book character, listening to favourite bedtime 

stories and creating our own bedtime story.  

For World Book day we would like your child to dress up in their pyjamas/comfy clothes and they 

can bring their favourite story time book along too. There is no cost to this. 

As well as this, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be 

exchanged for a special £1 World Book Day book, or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or 

more from a bookshop. Your child’s token will be given out to them on the day!  

A plea for Art 

We desperately need donations of old newspapers for our art lessons. 

If you have any old newspapers, please hand them to your class teacher 
and we can then get them to our art and display technician, Mr. Kemp. 

Thank you 



  

 

Half Term 

The school half term holidays are nearly upon 

us! If you’re stuck for ways to entertain the 

kids this half term, then visit 

Nottinghamshire County Council’s half term 

holiday page for ideas of activities across 

the county! 

 

https://socsi.in/5BTti    

Tree Tops Thursdays 

As you know Thursdays in Nursery Is ‘Treetop Thursdays’ 

During these sessions we go outside onto the field and 

explore the environment around us through a variety of activities. These sessions 
happen every Thursday regardless of the weather but for this to happen we need 
your continued support in making sure your children have the correct clothing in 

school.  

Please ensure your child has: 

• A warm and waterproof coat  

• A hat, scarf and gloves 

• A pair of wellies in a labelled carrier bag  

• School shoes to enable us to change muddy footwear  

These things can stay on your child’s peg in a labelled carrier bag if you wish so 

they are always available in school.  

As always we appreciate your support in order to offer these fantastic 
experiences to your children. 

4EP Art 

Quote from Alec in 4EP: 

We have been using oil pastels to create a 

water cycle picture.  We stuck arrows 

down to show the water cycle and how it 

goes.  There are different techniques with 

oil pastels such as colouring, blending, 

dashing, feathering, scrumbling and 

scrapheti. 



  

 

 

 

Year 3 Trip 

 Don’t forget it is the Year 3 trip to 

Matlock Mining Museum the first week 
back after half term. 

Thursday 28th February 2019 

The weather is predicted to be very 
similar to this week and next, therefore 

we would like to take this opportunity to 
remind you that warm clothing is 

necessary. The surface inside the mine 
can be both wet and rocky and 

therefore sensible shoes are also 
recommended e.g sturdy trainers. 

We would suggest that if you want to 
send your child with some spending 

money, please send no more than £4. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 25th February 2019   - First day back at school 

Thursday 28th February 2019   - Year 3 Matlock Mining Trip 

Saturday 2nd March 2019   - Shop for School ends 

Tuesday 5th March      -    5HB Library visit 

Friday 8th March       -   5AR Library visit 

Monday 11th March 2019   - 4EP Library Visit 

Monday 11th March 2019   - Parents Evening 

Tuesday 12th March 2019   - 3AB Library Visit 

Wednesday 13th March 2019   - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 13th March 2019   - Year 2 Parents Evening 

Thursday 14th March 2019   - Year 2 Parents Evening 

Monday 18th March 2019   - 4LB Library Visit 

Tuesday 19th March      -    3AD Library visit 

Thursday 4th April 2019   - Year 4 Twycross Zoo Trip 

Monday 8th April 2019    - First Day of Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019   - First Day Back at school 

Monday 22nd April 2019   - Bank Holiday  - School closed 

Thursday 2nd May 2019   - School Closed  -  Polling Day 

Thursday 3rd May 2019   - Quiddich 

Monday 6th May 2019    - Bank Holiday—School closed 

Monday 27th May 2019   - First Day of May Half Term Holidays 

Monday 3rd June 2019    - First Day back at school 

Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th June 2019  Bamburgh Residential 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

 

Karate Club 

Below is a message from Paul, who runs our 

afterschool Karate Club. Paul is kindly doing our 

afterschool club for free on Fridays . 

Hi my name is Paul Williams and I currently do the after school karate club 

at your school . I also run a club in Skegby.   

 

We have a club that runs every Thursday from 7pm 

to 8pm, but from the 7th of February we will be 

starting an earlier time of 6pm to 7pm as well as the 

later one.  


